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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE




April 18, 2022
Riversdale Grange Plans Dinner 

Roseburg, OR, April 20, 2021 – Riversdale Grange, located at 4856 Garden Valley Boulevard, is planning their annual Barbequed Tri-Tip dinner for Saturday May 7, 2022.  The dinner will be “carry out” only for this year.  We will have meals available from 4:30 until 7:00 pm.  To be able to plan for this event it is necessary that those requesting meals to call ahead to secure tickets and schedule a pickup time.  The dinner will generate funds to continue renovation of the Grange Hall and community projects.  The dinner will consist of barbequed tri-tip, roasted red potatoes, baked beans, green beans, salad, roll and dessert.  Ticket prices are $15.00 for adults and $6.00 for children 6 through 12 and under 5 are free.  If there is interest, we will have full tri-tip roasts for sale either fully cooked or just marinated.  For tickets and to schedule a pickup time please call John Fine at 541-817-3847 or 541-673-0369 or Kris VanHouten at 541-810-8667.  
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